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Newsletter Contacts 
 
We welcome you to your community Newsletter! 
Information, articles, and letters printed in the 
Criterion that are provided by members of the 
community do not necessarily represent the 
thoughts or views of the Council.  
The Criterion is available from the first Thursday of 
every month and copies are available from. 

 Streaky Bay Australia Post Office 
 Streaky Bay Newsagency 
 Streaky Bay Visitor Centre 
 Haslam 
 Wirrulla General Store 
 Poochera Hotel 
 Port Kenny General Store 

Or it can be viewed and downloaded from the 
Council website at www.streakybay.sa.gov.au. 

If you would like to advertise your business, please 
contact the friendly staff at the Visitor Centre. 

E: criterion@streakybay.sa.gov.au  
T: (08) 8626 7033 
 
Deadline for submitting articles for the October 
edition is 5pm, Friday 29th September 2023. 
 
WE WANT YOUR FEEDBACK! Your community 
criterion is forever growing, and we would like to 
hear your thoughts on what we can do to improve 
– please email criterion@streakybay.sa.gov.au or 
call into the Visitor Centre and speak with the staff.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Council Elected Members 
 
Barber Travis – Mayor (Flinders Ward) 
P// 0409 945 927 
E: Cr.Barber@members.streakybay.sa.gov.au 
 
Limbert, Greg – Deput Mayor (Eyre Ward) 
P// 0428 816 837 
E: Cr.Limbert@members.streakybay.sa.gov.au 
 
Gunn, Graham – (Eyre Ward) 
P// 0427 255 188 
E: Cr.Gunn@members.streakybay.sa.gov.au 
 
LaChina, Guy – (Eyre Ward) 
P// 0413 908 468 
E: Cr.GLachina@members.streakybay.sa.gov.au 
 
Trezona, Neville – (Eyre Ward) 
P// 0488 028 347 
E: Cr.Trezona@members.streakybay.sa.gov.au 

 
Pudney, Cliff – (Flinders Ward) 
P// 0412 172 232 
E: Cr.Pudney@members.streakybay.sa.gov.au 
 
Trezona, Sally – (Flinders Ward) 
P// 0459 499 454 
E: Cr.STrezona@members.streakybay.sa.gov.au 
 
Wheaton, Phillip – (Flinders Ward) 
P// 0428 261 301 
E: Cr.Wheaton@members.streakybay.sa.gov.au 
 
 

 
  ROYAL ASSOCIATION OF JUSTICES OF SOUTH AUSTRALIA INC. - WEST COAST GROUP 

 

STREAKY BAY  

Peter McNicol JP 14129 8626 1328 
0427 261 328 

Streaky Bay     

Trevor Berry JP 20951 0429 164 883 Streaky Bay PORT KENNY 

    Ian Gunn JP  8625 5052 Mt Cooper 

Jim Lange JP 30786 0428 261 776 Streaky Bay Hon. Graham 
Gunn 

JP 8625 5056 Port Kenny 

John Rumbelow JP 15772 0400 222 929 Streaky Bay     

Sue Rumbelow JP 30632 0427 468 000 Streaky Bay WIRRULLA 

John Wharff JP 0428 846 046 Streaky Bay Denise Watson JP 20492 8626 8046 Wirrulla 

Susan Ramsey JP 0417 855 931 Streaky Bay Mark Slattery JP 32678 8626 8065 
0427 715 848 

Wirrulla 

    POOCHERA/CHANDADA 

    Dot Brace JP 31699 8626 3072  Poochera 

SCEALE BAY / CALCA Eileen Lynch JP 31573 0427 263 060 Poochera 

John Cash JP 8626 5025 Calca W (Bill) Carey JP 10990 8626 3109 Chanada 

Group Chairman: Mr John Rumbelow 0400 222 929 

Group Secretary: Mrs Susan J Rumbelow, 4 Redlyn Court, Streaky Bay SA 5680, 0427 468 000 
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Council News 
 
 
INFRASTRUCTURE 
 
Local Roads and Community Infrastructure 
Funding (Phase 4 – Part B)  
Additional funding has become available 
specifically for roads under the above program. The 
following projects were considered: 

 Road project, focusing on tourism – Sealing 
of Scales Bay to Point Labatt Road  

 Road project focusing on community 
connectivity – Sealing of Mount Cooper 
Road  

 Road project focusing on  pedestrian  safety 
–  East to West  Pedestrian  and  Cycle  
Pathway  (Montgomerie Tce), incorporating 
linkages from Montgomerie Tce to Bay 
Road. 

 
With Council resolving to deliver the Sealing of 
Mount Cooper Road with the funding.  
 
Lions Park Project Development  
The Lions Park project developed has commenced 
the demolition stage and now earthworks 
associated with the road, toilet, and swale 
construction. All play equipment and other 
infrastructure has been ordered and awaiting 
delivery.   
 
Youth Precinct  
The precinct is at about 70% completion and has 
been open to the public. It was disappointing in the 
first few weeks of it being open that Council Officers 
received concern about the behaviour of users with 
some of the equipment and infrastructure at the 
facility, our community is very fortunate to have this 
facility and would be unfortunate should this 
equipment be broken and subsequently removed 
from use. The delivery of the toilet facility is still 
outstanding and the installation the facility will 
require further trenching and construction works 
and therefore final works to the facility will not be 
undertaken until this facility is installed.  
 
Depot Office Transportable 
Council committed to and have had installed 
additional demountable office buildings at the 
Streaky Bay Depot. The additional office space has 
enabled the Infrastructure Management Team of 
Council to relocate from the Main Office to the 
Depot. This project has been completed.  
 
Council Office Lift Installation  
The Lift installation to the Main Council Office has 
been completed. The lift is a legislative requirement 
within the Local Government Act as Council 
Meetings must be able to be accessible by all 
persons. The lift itself is located within the Council 
Chamber room, with entry from the front foyer of 
Council.  
 

 
 
REGULATORY AND DEVELOPMENT 
 
Informal Caravan Parks 
Council has received over the past year an increase 
in the number of informal Caravan Park complaints, 
with many landowners seeking to take advantage 
of an increase in the self-drive market and low cost 
camping opportunities.  
 
Whilst many parcels of land permit this type of land 
use, a change in land use is still required in most 
circumstances, requiring a development 
application. Council Officers have been pro-active 
in following these up and providing the required 
responses to land holders to advise them of their 
obligations.  
 
Caravans Stored on Land 
Council Officers have undertaken inspections 
across the district and subsequently notified 
relevant landholders of their obligations. This has 
been a lengthy process, however continued follow 
up has resulted in the removal of many vans 
throughout the district to ensure that they are 
stored appropriately.  
 

Home Based Businesses 
The area has always been subject to many home-
based businesses due to the lack of retail space 
and the benefits of having businesses at home. 
However, there are regulations around the 
permission of home-based businesses and the 
amount of m2 that are dedicated to a home-based 
business before a development application is 
required for change of land use, to residences 
hosting multiple businesses. Council Officers will 
continue to monitor this and address where and 
when required. 
 
Food Handling Safety and Food Business 
Inspections  
Council Officers recently engaged Environmental 
Health Consultants to undertake legislated food 
business inspections, this included mobile food 
vans, home based businesses, main street 
businesses, education facilities, Council and 
sporting group facilities. Reports following this have 
been provided and will be reviewed by Council 
Officers accordingly.  
 
The process has included correspondence to all 
Food Businesses outlining their new Food Handling 
Responsibilities under the Food Safety Act, and a 
community information session that was facilitated 
by Council Officers with the Consultants 
undertaking a presentation on these 
responsibilities, and an opportunity for questions 
and answers, this was well attended with 
approximately 20 participants (information packs 
were also provided at this information session).  
 
It will be important moving forward that Council 
continues its obligations and provides follow up 
inspections to ensure that businesses are meeting 
the required standards.  
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Council News Cont. 
 

 
Footpath, Driveway and Roadway Alterations  
Council would like to remind residents, businesses 
and contractors undertaking works that any works 
that involving changes to a driveway (between the 
property boundary and the kerb/road), footpath or 
road require a permit and approval from Council 
prior to works commencing. This is a legislative 
requirement under the Local Government Act.  
 
Residents and businesses are reminded that you 
must also have a permit for placement of items on 
the footpath or roadway, planting of vegetation on 
footpaths or road verges, and the placement of 
items such as large rocks, timber or other items on 
footpaths or road verges, this includes rural and 
fringe roads.  
 
If you wish to apply for a permit please email 
dcstreaky@streakybay.sa.gov.au or call the main 
office on (08) 86261001). 
 
TOURISM AND ECONOMIC 
DEVELOPMENT 
 
Speed Limits on Council Beaches 
This review has been completed. A reduced speed 
limit from the 100kmh speed limit received an 
overwhelming response to reduce the speed limit 
to a default speed of 40kmh and 25kmh when 
passing or within 100m of a pedestrian. This was 
also supported by key stakeholders including 
National Parks and Wildlife and SA Coastal Councils 
Alliance.  
 
All feedback from the engagement process is being 
considered to inform a final decision on a new 
default beach speed limit by the end of 2023.  
The Speed Limits on South Australians Beaches 
Community Engagement Outcomes Report can be 
viewed at https://yoursay.sa.gov.au/speed-limits-
on-beaches/news_feed/consultation-report 
  

Perlubie Beach Speed Limit  
Perlubie and Perlubie Beach (formal 
correspondence received from the Department of 
Infrastructure and Transport)  
o The 40 km/h Area speed limit will apply to all 

roads in the town, including Wharff Drive. 
o An END Area sign is not required at the beach 

car park, as Area speed limits do not apply to 
road related areas, such as car parks or 
beaches. 

o Drivers will enter the speed limited Area 
applying to the roads in the town when they 
leave the car park. 

o The entry to the beach will be signed 40 ‘On 
Beach” (a linear speed limit). 

o On Perlubie Beach, 40 km/h linear speed limit 
signs will be placed entering the length of beach 
(from the Eba direction) designated by council for 
camping, with a linear END(40) sign facing drivers 
leaving the area in the direction of Eba. 

Township Entrance Statements – Streaky Bay  
Development approval has been received and 
Council are currently awaiting construction to 
commence.   
 
Poochera Play Space Design 
As per the Annual Business Plan for 2023/24 
budget was allocated for play space design for 
Poochera near the Museum Precinct. Quotes have 
been received (within budget) for this project, 
however the project will await the outcome of the 
Masterplan for Poochera before progressing, 
therefore will seek to commence in early 2024. 
 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 

Naidoc Week 2023 
Council Officers worked closely with event 
organisers to deliver a Naidoc activity for the 
community on Thursday 7 July 2023. A great 
attendance of community members and 
school/kindy classes attended the event, 
undertaking in activities including basket weaving, 
painting, story times and smudge sticks. This 
project was a joint initiative between Landscapes 
SA, Streaky Bay School Community Library, Naidoc 
Event committee and the District Council of Streaky 
Bay. Council assisted the event by providing venue 
hire, PA hire, advertising, tea and coffee facilities 
and staff assistance for the day.  
 

Local Drug and Alcohol Community Action Plan 
The first Community Action Plan workshop took 
place at Streaky Bay Area School on 26 and 27 
June with Encounter Youth hosting Vaping 
Information Sessions with the year 7’s to year 12’s, 
approximately 132 students attended these 
sessions and assist in educating the youth on the 
risks of vaping.  
 
Art workshops will also be offered to youth within 
the July school holidays, on Tuesday July 18 there 
are three sessions of clay plate painting being 
offered at just $10 ahead thanks to the LDAT 
funding. Registrations are now open.  
 
 

SUSTAINABILITY 
 
Robinson Basin Lens  
Council has proceeded with the engagement of a 
relevantly qualified consultant to undertake a 
review of the current and future options for the 
Robinson Basin water lens located just outside of 
Streaky Bay on the Flinders Highway.  
 
Tree Management Policy Review 
Following the completion of the community 
consultation sessions and arborist report on trees 
within Streaky Bay, a review of Council’s Tree Policy 
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Council News Cont. 
 

 
was undertaken, and this Policy was endorsed by 
Council at it’s August 2023 meeting.  
 
Recreational Fishing Tourism Strategy  
Council considered a report that outlined the 
purpose and proposed outcomes of the South 
Australia’s proposed Recreational Fishing Tourism 
Strategy for SA, that aimed at strategies primarily to 
increase the economic opportunities of fishing 
tourism within the state. Council considered the 
proposal and provided a response that 
acknowledges the project, and advised it is not wise 
to be launching a strategy that focuses heavily on 
promotion and economic impact without balancing 
out sustainable fishing promotion, and potentially 
activities such as the implementation of a 
recreational fishing licence in which monies can be 
reinvested to increase compliance, education and 
supporting infrastructure. 
 
 
CEO UPDATE 
 
From the CEO’s desk: Our Mayor: Going the Extra 
Mile for Our Community 
 
I wanted to share with you a recent encounter I had 
with Mayor Travis Barber, which left me deeply 
impressed by his dedication to our community. Last 
week, an impromptu meeting with the State 
Government took place in Port Lincoln where we 
discussed the pressing need to prioritize the repair 
of the Streaky Bay Jetty to enable vehicle access, a 
responsibility of the State Government. Mayor Travis 
Barber, true to his character, dropped everything on 
short notice to attend this crucial meeting. As I 
approach my second year in this role, I've come to 
learn that Travis's level of commitment is truly 
exemplary and we are fortunate to have a Mayor 
who genuinely cares about our region.  
 
Having had the privilege of working with various 
Councils in the past, I can attest that not all Mayors 
possess the accessibility and unwavering dedication 
that Mayor Barber demonstrates. This is particularly 
noteworthy when you consider that Mayors and 
Councillors in South Australia receive modest 
allowances compared to their counterparts in other 
parts of the country. 
 
Mayor Travis Barber also actively participates in the 
Eyre Peninsula board of the Regional Development 
Australia, the Eyre Peninsula Local Government 
Association Executive, and several other vital boards 
and committees. He has tirelessly advocated for 
essential improvements in the district of Streaky Bay, 
such as enhanced medical services, extended 
battery backup for mobile towers, improved 
telecommunications, and a reliable water and power 

supply. Travis's dedication has yielded funding for 
critical projects, improvements in local services, and 
greater recognition for our community. One notable 
achievement was his successful lobbying to secure 
funding for the reconstruction of the Jetty Platform 
from the former Premier. 
 
Our Mayor, Travis Barber, consistently goes the extra 
mile to enhance our region. He actively participates 
in community meetings, engages with government 
officials, and champions the interests of our region, 
all while managing his own business and receiving 
only a modest allowance in return. Sometimes, it 
feels like his office handles more Council requests 
and complaints than our administration office. 
 
One remarkable quality of Mayor Barber is his 
genuine accessibility to our community. He actively 
participates in numerous community events and 
engages in conversations with community members 
to understand their concerns and ideas for our 
region. This level of engagement can be challenging 
in a small community, where a quick trip to the 
supermarket for a loaf of bread can turn into a one-
hour affair due to all the conversations along the 
way. 
 
I believe that most of you reading this are already 
aware of Mayor Barber's tireless efforts. However, 
having witnessed his dedication firsthand, I felt it was 
important to acknowledge his relentless work for our 
wonderful district. We are indeed fortunate to have 
such a passionate and accessible Mayor leading our 
community, and I encourage all of us to 
wholeheartedly support his tireless efforts for our 
beloved region. 
 
 

 
 
Above: In the spirit of the Grand Final, above is a photo of the 
Streaky Bay Areas team selected to play Koonibba on its West 
Coast Tour in 1927. 
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Gazania (Gazania spp.) 

Fact sheet 

What do they look like? 

Gazania is a drought tolerant perennial herb 

that is supported by a shallow rooted rhizome 

system. It grows to an average of 30cm tall. 

Originally from South Africa, the plant has 

daisy-like flowers ranging in colour from 

orange, red, yellow and purple. The leaves are 

dark green-silver and very hairy underneath. 

They are long and thin and measure 5-10cm 

long and 3-20mm wide. The tufts appear as a 

thick mat, displacing other vegetation in the 

area. The plants flower from June to 

December and are often seen in disturbed 

areas such as roadsides and coastal dunes.  

 

The one seeded fruit is egg-shaped with 

scales and hairs. The plant reproduces from 

seed, which is spread by the wind and stolons 

(stems). The seeds are thought to be short-

lived. The plant can also hybridise with other 

subspecies of Gazania (such as linearis and 

rigens.) 

 

 

Why should Gazania be 
controlled? 

A garden escapee, Gazania is commonly 

found on the Eyre Peninsula. It has become an 

environmental weed after being widely 

planted for ornamental purposes. It easily 

colonises disturbed ground such as roadsides 

but invades bushland, crops and vineyards. 

Once established gazania can form dense 

stands that exclude all other plants. It impacts 

on native vegetation by competing for 

moisture and nutrients. It spreads along road 

reserves, degrading remnant native 

vegetation. It invades and degrades coastal 

dune vegetation.  
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What are my 
responsibilities? 

Gazania is a declared weed under the 

Landscape South Australia Act 2019.  On the 

Eyre Peninsula the transport and selling of the 

plant is prohibited.  

 

What are the best ways to 
control Gazania? 

Established infestations can be difficult to 

remove, but a sustained effort can yield good 

results. The two main methods are physical 

and chemical control. 

 

 

Physical control 

Seedlings, small plants and small infestations 

can be grubbed, making sure all the rhizomes 

are removed. Correct disposal of grubbed 

plants is essential to prevent further spread of 

this weed. It is recommended that you first 

remove and bag the flower heads to prevent 

seed dispersal and place them in your red 

rubbish bin for deep burial at the dump. Once 

the plant is removed it is a good idea to 

compact the soil back down to prevent further 

weed infestation. Planting a competitive 

replacement is advisable to inhibit re-growth 

from the Gazania. Known sites should be 

regularly checked for regrowth. 

 

Chemical control 

Large infestations of gazania are best 

controlled with herbicide. Foliage should be 

thoroughly sprayed to runoff and care taken 

not to miss any part of the plant.  

Here are some of the chemical formulation 

options: 

Spray plants until just wet with a mix of 50ml 

glyphosate (450g/L) in 10L water.  

In bushland areas use 4g of Lontrel®750 plus 

25ml Pulse® in 10L water to reduce damage 

to companion plants.  

200g/ha of Lontrel®750 plus 0.25% wetting 

agent can be used for roadside and overall 

spraying.  

Roundup Biactive (glyphosate (360g/L) at a 

rate of 100ml to 10L of water can also be used 

for conservation areas, bushland and other 

non-crop areas.  

In 100L of water mix 250ml of Lontrel 

advanced with 2L of Bioweed Organic pine oil. 

Or in 100L of water mix 500ml of Lontrel 300 

and 2L of Bioweed organic pine oil.  

The best time to apply herbicides is in autumn 

or spring, but good results can usually be 

achieved any time the plants are actively 

growing. 

Do you have Gazania? 

If you think you have Gazania on your 

property, Eyre Peninsula Landscape Board 

staff can provide advice on control and 

management.  

 

More information 

 

Email: ep.landscapeboard@sa.gov.au 

Phone: 08 8688 3200 

www.landscape.sa.gov.au/ep 
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Community Survey – Health Provision – 2023 
 

We want to know your thoughts on Community Health Services in Our Community 
 
The Streaky Bay and District Medical Clinic, supported by the District Council of Streaky 
Bay are undertaking a community survey to help us understand, your understanding of 
health services in the community, the types of health care currently accessed, priority 
use of health care services and expectations of health care provision. 
 

The survey will close on SUNDAY, 1 OCTOBER 2023, Surveys can be returned to the Medical Clinic or 
Council Office. All survey data collected remains anonymous. Enquiries to: 
secretary@streakybaymedical.com  
 

The first part of this survey helps us determine 
the demographic of people responding to the 
survey, and your specific circumstances. 
 
1. Respondent Age (Please Circle) 
 
18-25 26-35 36-50 51-65 
66-80 81+   

 
2. Gender (Please Circle)  

Male Female Prefer Not to Say 
 
3. Place of Primary Residence  

(Please Circle 1 only)  

Streaky 
Bay 

Sceale 
Bay 

Perlubie Eba 
Anchorage 

Haslam Wirrulla Poochera Fisherman’s 
Paradise 

Baird 
Bay 

Other – 
Eyre 

Peninsula 

Other – 
Adelaide 

Other – 
Interstate 

Other – 
Regional 

SA 

   

 

4. How Many Adults do you have living in your 
household (please Circle) 

1 - 2 3 -4 
 

5. How Many Children do you have living in 
your household (Please Circle)  

1-2 3-4 5+ 
 

6. What is the total yearly combined income 
of your household (Please Circle)  

Under $ 50,000 $ 50,000 - $ 100,000 

$ 100,000 - $ 150,000 $ 150,000 + 
 

The next set of questions is about the overall 
medical services provided, this relates to all 
services (hospital, aged care, allied health, clinic)  

7. On a Scale of 1 – 10 how satisfied are you with 
the current level of medical services provided 
within the District of Streaky Bay (with 10 being 
very satisfied)? 

___________________________________________ 

 
8. Please rank the following services that are 

provided as the most important to you (in 
priority order with 1 being the highest priority)  

Medical Clinic Consultations ___ 

After Hours Emergency Medical Care ___ 

In Patient Hospital Services ___ 

Out Patient Hospital Services ___ 

Aged Care Patient Services ___ 

Other _____________________________ 

 
9. How accessible do you think the current 

health services in our community to all 
members, regardless of their income or 
background?  

Very Accessible No Very Accessible 
Somewhat accessible Not Accessible 
Neutral   

 
The following set of questions relates to the 
management of local medical services and what 
you know about the management. 

10. Did you know the Medical Clinic is a 
community owned incorporated association 
managed by volunteer community members? 

Yes / No 
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11. Did you know the Streaky Bay Hospital is 

under the care and control of Eyre Far North 
Local Health Network with the Medical Clinic 
contractor to provide 24/7 GP Services to the 
Streaky Bay Hospital? 

Yes / No 

12. Did you know that by having this contract it is 
the Medical Clinics responsibility to ensure 
that a doctor is available to provide those 
services to the Streaky Bay Hospital? 

Yes / No 

13. Have you or someone in your household used 
the services of the Medical Clinic in the last 24 
months? 

Yes / No 

14. If you have accessed the Medical Clinic in the 
past 24 months what was your primary reason 
for accessing? (Circle all that apply)  

Script Refill Specialist 
Referral 

Illness 
Onset 

Check Up Employment 
Medical 

Care Plan 
Assessment 

Pregnancy Mental Health Chronic Illness 
Blood Tests   

 

15. Was your primary reason for visiting to see 
(tick one)  
 Doctor 
 Practice Nurse 
 Administration Staff 

 
16. Did you have your consult via (please circle)  

Face to Face / Telephone  

17. Were you able to get an appointment with 
the Medical Clinic when you needed one? 

Yes / No 

18. What was the average time you had to wait 
for an appointment? (please circle 1 only)  

1 Day / 3 Days / 1 Week / 2 Weeks  

19. Are you satisfied with the current fee 
structure at the Medical Clinic?  

Yes / No 

20. If No, do you believe the fees are too high? 

Yes / No 

 

 

21. Are you aware that the Medical Clinic Board 
has been considering transitioning the clinic 
and Hospital GP provisions to the Eyre and 
Far North Local Health Network (SA Health)? 

Yes / No 

22. Have you attended any of the meetings 
regarding this transition process? 

Yes / No 

23. If this transition resulted in a reduced fee 
charged at the Medical Clinic would you 
support the transition? 

Yes / No 

24. If this transition resulted in a reduced number 
of consulting hours at the Medical Clinic 
would you support the transition? 

Yes / No 

25. If this transition resulted in an on-site 
emergency GP only being available 1 week in 
every 2 weeks (the second week would have 
emergency care provided from another 
location) would you support the transition?  

Yes / No 

26. If there was to be a reduced number of 
consulting hours and the presence of an 
onsite emergency was reduced to 1 week in 
2, and clinic fees were reduced would you 
still support the transition? 

Yes / No 

27. If the clinic was to retain its existing level of 
service and current commitment to the 
Hospital to provide emergency services and 
in patient care, and the only way to remain 
financially viable, are you satisfied to keep 
paying the current level of fees?  

Yes / No 

28. If you believe the clinic should increase its 
existing level of services and retain current 
commitment to the Hospital to provide 
emergency services and in patient care, the 
only way to remain viable is to increase fees 
are you willing to pay an increased fee? 

Yes / No 

29. What additional health services do you 
believe our community needs? (prioritise 3)  
 

1. ___________________________ 

2. ___________________________ 

3. ___________________________ 
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  Community News

STREAKY BAY MENS SHED

Our numbers unfortunately have been down of late, but
we are still managing to get work done.

It is good to see Jim Clarke back on deck after a couple
of weeks resting after his fall.

As was reported in last months report the Locum Doctor
in Clem Le Lievre joined our shed and worked a couple
of weekends doing/showing wood turning. (see pic
below of Clem at work). The picture below shows some
items he turned up to make pin/pens holders out of now
he is back in New Zealand. He indicated he would like to
do some metal work if he returns.

Thanks to Rob Fiebig and John Lelifeld the honour
board for the football club has been completed and
picked up. Some pictures in next edition.

Our sleigh for the council is nearly complete thanks to
Peter Eylward and Malcom Brace. Just needs a coat of
paint. We have made it dismountable for easy storage.

Our grounds are looking good thanks to Rob Fiebig for
spraying the weeds and Jim Petty for mowing the  A
green.Thanks to Denise Watson for giving us some
wood that she had. The wood will be used for different
projects.

Another project under way is a Lecturn for the RSL. Jim
Petty is doing a great job of this.

A couple of weeks back we had a BBQ for our members
and invited our latest member in Clemente Le Lievre the
locum doctor. It was ironic that we had Clem and Peter
Mc Nicol together in the same room. Life’s cycle. It was
said Clem does more for Peter than Peter does for Clem.    

BUSY KIDS CHILD CARE CENTRE

Busy Kids opening day in Streaky Bay was a great
success. Staff, parents, and children eased into the
centre’s new spaces and routines with excitement and
enthusiasm. 

 The children engaged in sandpit play, bike riding,
painting, dress ups, dancing and more. It was beautiful to
see new friendships being formed between children,
and staff connecting and sharing in the learning.

The opening of our childcare centre is a tremendous
asset for our community. A cherished place for families,
where children can thrive, learn, and make friends. 

Congratulations to the entire team for creating such a
wonderful space for our children to grow and flourish.

If you would like more information about enrolling your
child, please phone 08 8102 4138 or visit
busykidsstreakybay.com.au.
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Community News

Many volunteers attended the birthday celebration of our
first year of trading as The Bay Community Op Shop, with
a morning cuppa and cake at Drift on August 10th.

President Karen thanked everyone for their hard work
and varied contributions. 

Treasurer Heather was proud to announce that all set up
costs had been paid. Sixteen community groups
requested funding in June and she was pleased to
announce that all requests were supported.

Donated goods are sorted by volunteers each Monday at
“The Cottage” at 35 Park Avenue between 9 and
11:30am. Donated items can also be left at 54 Wells
Street any day of the week. The volunteers appreciate
the support from the community of clean donated items.

Before donating your car seats or life jackets, please
check the dates. The law states we cannot sell them if
they are over 10 years old.

The Bay Community Op Shop opens Monday to Friday
from 10am – 2pm and on Saturdays from 9:30 to 12. 

The Bay Community Op Shop would like to thank the
wider community for the massive support we have
received.

August Meeting held Elmhaven.
Welcome extended to Gaye and Sharon, it is always
beneficial to have their input at our meetings enabling us
to help out where ever possible and be able to air any
concerns.

Gay has requested another outdoor blind and will
measure and get quote shortly. 
A gopher is in shed left by a past patient needs some
attention Mens Shed to be approached to see if able to
upgrade suitably for a spare to be used if needed.

Vein Finder in throws of being purchased by us, CWA,
Probus and Op shop contributing towards payment of
$5269.00.
Catering for Ag meeting netted $1500 thankyou to all for
help.
Grateful thanks also to Perlubie Sports for their generous
donation.

Letter has been written to Council requesting a card for
gardening group for delivery of green waste each
fortnight as we would have 2 trailers each fortnight and
feel apart from benefitting patients well being it also
benefits the community and we are all volunteers.

Anyone wishing to get Some Agapanthus or Lavender
plants welcome to come to our next busy bee on 12th
Sept from 9a.m. bring your own shovel.

Leah King has kindly volunteered to give us a
demonstration and some insight on use of Defib
machines scattered throughout different sites in the
community and CPR in general anyone is welcome to
attend. This will be at our next meeting 2p.m. hospital
boardroom Tues 0ctober 3rd. 

HOSPITAL AUXILLIARYTHE BAY COMMUNITY OP SHOP

Social media for community groups

Did you tune in to our most recent webinar in The Know and The How series?

This episode was on 'Social Media for Community Organisations', and run in partnership with FRRR's
media and communications team - JAW Communications. It's a beginners' guide to the opportunities

available for community organisations to use social media when promoting their work, their events and
fostering engagement in the community. 

Don't fret if you missed it - you can always catch up via our YouTube channel FRRR Australia 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0g_dVDLVhvw
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Council has a waste oil collection facility (for
used motor oils) located at the depot on Jubilee
Road for use by the public. 

Please contact the Council Office on 8626 1001
to arrange drop off.

Opening hours are the same as Resource
Recovery Centre 

ALL deposits MUST be sorted - 

Glass 
Cans 
Plastics

Cardboard Containers (flavoured milks) 

ALL straws and lids must be removed and
flavoured milk containers rinsed.

ALL rubbish must be removed prior to deposit.

Unsorted bulk deposits will attract a sorting fee.

Monday 

Tuesday 

Wednesday

Thursday 

Friday

Saturday
 
Sunday 

Liquid waste is not accepted. 

08 8626 1001

dcstreaky@streakybay.sa.gov.au

www.streakybay.sa.gov.au

Loads in excess of 3 tonnes, large steel items such

as cars and tanks and asbestos should be taken to

the Cungena Landfill Site.

Closed 

9:00am - 12:30pm & 1:30pm - 4:30pm

9:00am - 1:00pm

Closed 

9:00am - 12:30pm & 1:30pm - 4:30pm

8:00am - 1:00pm

Closed 

All Public Holidays, catastrophic declared fire ban

days (as issued by the CFS) and as adverse weather

conditions dictate to maintain the safety of staff and

customers.

GOOD SORT
BE A

Licence #2108
Flinders Highway, Streaky Bay 

Streaky Bay
Resource Recovery

Centre 

Waste Oil Collection Facility 

CDS (Cans and Bottles Recycling) 

Liquid Waste

Contact Us

Opening Hours

Large Loads / Items

Transfer Station Closed

(Motor Oil Only)

 

 

 

Sundry Items

White Goods - small 

(microwave, kettle) 

White Goods - large 

(washing machine, dryer)

Batteries

Per Item

$10.00

$20.00

no charge

Sundry Item

Mattress - single 

Mattress - queen

Mattress - king

General

Household

Mixed Green
Construction
Waste

 
Commercial /

Industrial

Offal 

$20.00

$25.00

Per Item

$15.00

Clean Green

Waste 

Sundry Item

Car/4WD Tyre

Light Truck Tyre

Large Truck Tyre

Tractor, Grader &

Other Tyres

Timber 

$20.00

$30.00

$60.00

Per Item

$15.00

 

Cardboard

 

Car boot and small wagons (140L) 

240L Wheelie Bin or equivalent 

Utilities/small trailers/panel vans 

(up to 6x4) without sides up to water level 

Utilities/small trailers/panel vans 

(up to 6x4) without sides above water level 

Utilities/tandem or single axle trailers 

(up to 6x4) with high sides

Utilities/tandem or single axle trailers

(exceeding 6x4) without sides up to water level 

Utilities/tandem or single axle trailers

(exceeding 6x4) without sides above water level 

Utilities/tandem or single axle trailers

(exceeding 6x4) with high sides 

Light truck (up to 3 tonne) 

$70.00

$70.00 

$35.00 

$45.00 

$10.00

$10.00 

$25.00 

$50.00 

$60.00 $70.00 

$45.00 

$55.00 

$80.00

$80.00 

$20.00

$20.00 

$35.00 

$60.00 

$10.00

$5.00 

$25.00 

$15.00 

$30.00 

$20.00 

 

$15.00 

$35.00 

$45.00 

$25.00 

$25.00 

$55.00 

$15.00 

$5.00

$5.00 

$10.00 

$35.00 

$30.00 

$25.00 

$50.00

$60.00 

CARDBOARD free if cut to size 500mm x 500mm

STEEL free 

NOT ACCEPTED Car Bodies, Asbestos, Medical Waste, Liquid Waste, Gas Bottles and load over 3 tonnes

HIGH SIDES

WATER LEVEL

FULL TRAY UTES CHARGED
AS A TRAILER

ABOVE WATER LEVEL

Fees and Charges

CLEAN SINGLE WASTE
STREAM LOADS

SORTED MIXED WASTE WHEELIE BIN

CAR BOOT OR DUAL
CAB UTE CANOPY

Loads of waste that are

sorted DO NOT contain

any other waste streams

will be charged at that rate

of that applicable stream

(e.g. steel, cardboard,

timber, green waste).

Loads of waste that are

sorted but have multiple

types of waste streams

will be charged at general

household / mixed rates

(exclusion of white goods,

mattresses, tyres charged

individually).

How We Charge

Construction

and

Demolition
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Community News

STREAKY BAY INDOOR BOWLS

BONE DENSITY VAN IS VISITING CEDUNA

The S.B.I.B.C. recently has noted several highlights.

During the 5 bowling days in August there were 
 a) birthdays celebrated for Raylene (2nd July), 
John (6th August) Cheryl (9th August) with a cake
presentation on 9/8.
b) one lucky club member won the door prize, the money
card and the plate spot all on the same day. 
c) on 4 of the 5 Wednesdays the winning team had won 3
games. 

See winners below for the different team combinations,
sometimes 3 sometimes 4.

One particular win was on 30/8 when the fours team
skippered by Bev White amassed the high total shots count
of 47 spread over the 3 games.

In August player numbers settled round the 16 mark and
visitors were welcomed every week.

 Winning teams were :

 Aug.  2 = Marlene, Jim C., Cheryl
 Aug. 9= Connie, Gay, John
 Aug.16= Cheryl, Jim P., Julie, Owen
 Aug.23= Bev.W, Julie, John, Lena (visitor)
 Aug.30= Bev.W, Roger, Gay, Cheryl     

The Royal Adelaide Hospital Mobile Bone Density clinic is
visiting Ceduna soon from 4 September 2023 for up to 2
weeks.

Speak to your GP to get a referral, then phone (08)7074 5400
to book an appointment while the mobile unit is in your local
area.

Nearly 1 in 10 Australians aged 50 and over have
osteoporosis so it is important to know your bones and keep
them healthy.

there is no out of pocket cost for patients who are scanned at
the Mobile Bone Density Service

STREAKY BAY PROBUS

Probus August meeting was well attended this month,
despite several members being sick or absent on the
day.

Scott Mepham recited poetry, some were from his
published book titled "Slipping between Tree Tops".
Scott said it is his form of relaxation to sit and write
poem's. 

There was a lot of interaction with members guessing
where places described in the poems were. They were
also keen to provide info and history of the Streaky Bay
district for future poetry material. Scott was very happy
to receive a pen as a thankyou to continue his writings.

It was decided that we have a coffee morning at Drift on
the 31st of August. This was attended by 15 members
each bringing a photo of themselves when younger. 
Much fun was had guessing who was who. It is planned
to repeat the morning tea monthly.  

Our next meeting will be on 21st September 2023.

We are opening up our meeting at 11am to anyone
interested in a presentation by Tony Ey from RAA 'Called
Life is a Highway'. 

This covers:
Licensing
Car safety Challenges
Rules
Signs 
Unfamiliar roads. 

He is an excellent speaker, and is always very
entertaining.
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  Community News

STREAKY BAY CWA - JULY REPORT

14 Members attended the Annual Meeting at Sussan
Bignell’s home in July. As usual Sussan is a great host
and members appreciate the Bignell’s welcoming us to
their lovely comfortable and scenic home.

The Roll Call was A Winter Wellbeing or Passtime Activity
which brought a few laughs but keeping warm was
included in all answers particularly during these past
freezing weeks. Members display was a shawl or scarf
wrap were varied and beautiful. Most had been hand
worked by themselves.

Monthly business was attended to while we enjoyed a
cuppa and eats as too.

Business arising entailed the Vein Projection Vein Finder
that the Hospital have made approaches. We resolved to
donate $2000 to the Hospital Auxiliary, who are handling
the donations, toward this much needed machine. The
total cost is $5500. 

Then President Helen Flanigan read the yearly report.
CWA have been active assisting with others the Biggest
Morning tea for Cuppa for Cancer, holding a stall at the
Market, and a Bus tour to Colton Bakery.

Yearly attendance, flowers, trading table items. The
monthly points culminated in Patsy Jenkins scooping the
pool. Well done, Patsy.

A very important member made a surprise visit at
lunchtime. Sec/Treasurer Sharon McKenzie. Sharon has
been holidaying in Tasmania & New Zealand. She has
now taken to the warmer climate in Northern Territory on
annual work commitments. 

Ceduna Branch are having their 90th birthday
celebrations on August 8th which coincides with our
monthly meeting.

Meetings are held monthly on the 2nd Tuesday at 10am. 

Handicraft will be held monthly on the 3rd Tuesday 10
am in the RSL Hall. Contact Allison Goddard 0417854883
if you would like to join this clever and crafty group.

STREAKY BAY CWA - AUGUST REPORT

On August 8th Ten Streaky Bay CWA members travelled
to Ceduna to celebrate their 90th birthday at a luncheon
at the Ceduna Foreshore Hotel . 

It was also our own 84th birthday on that day.   

Rae Brewster OAM was the guest speaker and gave an
insight into her CWA years starting in 1946 at 14 years of
age. The knowledge passed on from CWA women from
many areas for the betterment and progression of lives
has motivated many. Changes have occurred  over the
years but the aim is still to assist women and families by
the Motto. “ Sharing and Caring “

It was a very pleasant day with raffles, story telling, and
competitions. 

Handicraft Secretary Allison Goddard has a Facebook
notice for interested persons.

Handicraft 3rd Tuesday Sept. 19th Contact Allison
Goddard

Our next meeting is Tuesday September 12th 10am. 

Roll Call “a Streaky Bay Fact” ….  Display.. Something
Streaky Bay…… Blooms and Trading Table. 
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Community News

STREAKY BAY MEALS ON WHEELS

A CELEBRATION OF SEAFOOD - 23 SEPTEMBER 

Streaky Bay has a great lineup to celebrate the seafood
of the district and to toast the men and women that work
in the local seafood industry. 
Simon Byrant, celebrity chef and patron of Tasting
Australia, will be cooking up a storm at the sellout
luncheon. The theme will be Asian Hawker. Simon is
bringing over his big woks and they will be pumping out
the freshest and most delicious seafood dishes.

Simon Bryant is a chef who believes in ethically sourced,
premium local and fresh produce being the king of the
kitchen. This is Simon’s second appearance as the event
celebrity chef. He was selected because he is raw,
vibrant, and really honours the seafood. Simon has been
a long-time supporter of the fishers of Streaky Bay and
said: “when you have artisan fishers harvesting daily it
provides the absolute freshest fish available and that’s
and absolute delight to cook and even better to enjoy.” 

Peter Teakle wines will match each dish. The event hosts
Streaky Bay Tourism and Business Association are very
pleased to be able to showcase the local seafood and to
also feature the premium wines from the Eyre Peninsula.
Each guest will receive a commemorative glass to mark
the occasion. Streaky Bay Marine Products are a major
sponsor of the event and Dion Edmunds marketing
director says: “the luncheon format will be a little
different from last year, the seafood is guaranteed to be
premium, and Simon’s menu is impressive.”

The luncheon has attracted guests from Alice Springs,
Sydney, Adelaide, the Riverland, Adelaide Hills and from
across the Eyre Peninsula. The luncheon is being held at
Drift Café overlooking the historic jetty. Once the
luncheon is underway the celebration continues as local
food vans will be lining up on the foreshore at
Campbell’s Landing offering an array of delicacies with
each van including a seafood hero dish. 

Just for starters think whiting burger, seafood pizza and
fish tacos. Locals from Streaky Bay Distillers will be
serving up cocktails including the popular abalone
infused gin and the Basil & Belle coffee van will offer an
array of hot beverages and sweet treats. The food vans
will be offering takeaway foods as well as their tradition
fare so there will be something for everyone.
There will be live music, games and activities for the
children, so it will be a fun family afternoon.

President of Streaky Bay Tourism Business Association
Lyn Finch said “its wonderful that the luncheon sold out
within the week of tickets going live, but to be able to
expand the celebration and offer an alternative festival
with the food vans, cocktails, games and activities for the
children plus live music is truly a Celebration of Seafood
@ Streaky Bay and an event not to miss. 
 

Volunteers meet for morning tea Friday August 18th at
DRIFT restaurant Recipients were Leanne Dunchue 
1 year Christine Boylan 1 year (absent) 
Leah Bubner 5 years (absent), Sue Montgomerie 10
years (absent), Darryl Trevena 10 years (photo), Joan
Hollitt 20 years (photo), Maureen Lee 40 years (photo)

A CELEBRATION OF SEAFOOD - CONTINUED 

The District Council have come on board as major
sponsors, and we are extremely proud to have Councils
support for this festival. One we hope will become an
annual feature on our event calendar.”

The Celebration of Seafood @ Streaky Bay Festival kicks
off on Saturday 23rd of September at 1.00pm until
6.30pm Campbell’s Landing Streaky Bay foreshore.
Email tourism@streakybay.com.au for further information.
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Community News

NETBALL & FOOTBALL RESULTS

STREAKY BAY TENNIS CLUB

Annual General Meeting (AGM)

Tuesday 19th September 2023
Streaky Bay Hotel

*Attendance by players and parents
essential if tennis is to go ahead in 

2023-24

See you there
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Community News

ANGLICAN CHURCH STREAKY BAY
DIOSECE OF WILLOCHERA

Will be holding SYNOD in Streaky Bay
28 and 29 Oct. 2023

 
Expressions of interest wanted for catering meals 

 Needed for three meals and 4 lunches with some dietary
requirements  

For approx. 120 people
 Numbers known closer to the date 
Contact Peter Eylward 8626 6946

STREAKY BAY-CEDUNA AND MINNIPA
CATHOLIC PARISHES
SUNDAY MASS TIMES

Streaky Bay:                                    
First, Third and Fifth Sundays 8.30a.m.
Second and Fourth Sundays 10.30a.m.

Chandada:                                      
 First and Fifth Sundays 10.30a.m.
 Second and Fourth Sundays 8.30a.m.

Minnipa                                             
Third Sunday 11.00a.m.

Ceduna                                            
Every Sunday 6.00p.m.

St Augustine’s of Hippo
Streaky Bay 

All services from now at 10.30.am 
except the 4th Sunday being 2pm.

Synod of the Anglican Church will be
28th & 29th October 2023.

Had no expressions of caterers but
will require help on those days.

Please contact Peter Eylward
86266946

STREAKY BAY
NATIONAL TRUST MUSEUM

Opening Hours
Tuesdays 9 – 2

Friday 9 – 2
And Saturday 9 -12 noon

(Sat in daylight saving months)
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WHEN : MONDAY 2ND OCTOBER 2023

TIME : 12:30 PM FOR 1:00 PM START

WHERE : COMMUNITY COMPLEX CNR
AB SMITH & ALEC BALDOCK DRIVE

PRICE : $5 ENTRY - FORMAT
DEPENDENT ON NUMBERS

ALL WELCOME 
BOWLS AVAILABLE - SOFT SOLE
SHOES TO BE WORN

OPENING
DAY

STREAKY BAY 
BOWLING CLUB

PATRONS, PATRONESSES & PRESIDENTS
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Streaky Bay Mowing
Ph Rob: 0410857833
Mowing
Weed Spraying
Tree Trimming
Handy Man service
Garden Maintenance
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Community Dates and Meefings 

Meals on Wheels Roster 

 
 
 

 
 

Sun 10th 
Sept CFS 

Information session ‘be prepared for 23/24 fire danger 
season. 3-5pm. Call Kylie on 0428891745 to secure 

your spot 
RSL Hall 

Fri 15th 
Sept West Coast Hawks Football & Netball Senior Presentation Night Streaky Bay 

Complex 

Tuesday 
19th Sept 

Streaky Bay Tennis 
Club 

Annual General Meeting (AGM)  
Attendance by players and parents essential  

Streaky Bay 
Hotel 

Fri 29th 
Sept ArtsUp 2023 ArtsUp Opening Night. Doors open 7pm. Live 

music 
Supper 
Room 

26th Sept Mental Health  Public meeting. Streaky Bay Visitor Centre 11-12.30pm Streaky Bay 

2nd Oct CWA Monthly meeting  TBA 

2nd Oct Streaky Bay Bowling 
Club Opening Day 12:30 pm for 1pm start Streaky Bay 

Complex 

21st 
October Rodeo By The Sea Gates open 2pm. Main event 5pm Streaky Bay 

Racecourse 

Monday 28th Aug L & G McCarten Monday 18th Sept C Boylan & A Tivy 

Tuesday 29th Aug M & R Swanson 
 Tuesday 19th Sept P Pudney & E Williams  

Wednesday 30th Aug S Gilmore & J Williams Wednesday 20th Sept D Stephens & K Amey 

Thursday 31st Aug R Smith & A Kelsh Thursday 21st Sept A Goddard & K Brace 

Friday 1st Sept G & H Scantlebury Friday 22nd Sept G & H Scantlebury 

Monday 4th Sept P Pudney & E Williams Monday 25th Sept T & K Johnson 

Tuesday 5th Sept P Hogan & L Lewis Tuesday 26th Sept J Smith & F Carroll 

Wednesday 6th Sept A & S Bignell Wednesday 27th Sept G & H Scantlebury 

Thursday 7th Sept G & M Lee Thursday 28th Sept H Flanigan & A Sidler 

Friday 8th Sept S Montgomerie &   
K Johnson Friday 29th Sept B Fox & M Hood 

Monday 11th Sept T & K Johnson Monday 2nd Oct PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 12th Sept N Smith & G Sincock Tuesday 3rd Oct A Tarrant & D Trevena 

Wednesday 13th Sept P Morgan & J Crabb Wednesday 4th Oct P Morgan & J Crabb 

Thursday 14th Sept J Hollitt & G Oswald Thursday 5th Oct K Brace & A Goddard 

Friday 15th Sept L Dunchue & L Kerin Friday    6th Oct  K Moroney & S Male 
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BUFF LODGE
49 Park Avenue, Streaky Bay 

Open to the public
Monday - Friday

4pm - 8pm

Happy Hour TUESDAY 4-8pm
Casual Darts Thursday

FREE 8 ball table 

NO EFTPOS - CASH ONLY

AGM

Streaky Bay and District
Powerhouse Museum Inc.

12 September 2023 4pm 
at The Powerhouse Museum

Members Needed 
and 

Visitors Welcome
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Chapel, Office, Garden and Crematorium 

1123 Flinders Highway,
Port Lincoln 5606

www.westcoastfunerals.com.au
 

Streaky Bay and Districts
Representative
Peter McNicol

Telephone 0427 261 328

 
For your 

Property Maintenance needs

• Slashing & mowing
• Weed spraying

• General gardening & maintenance
• Bobcat Work & Attachments

Call Greg and Sonya 
0487 445 693

Streaky Bay Realty
Local Real Estate Agency

Servicing the Eyre Peninsula with 30 years experience
Family owned & operated

Streaky Bay Realty
10 Bay Road, Streaky Bay SA 5680
Contact Travis Barber 0421 925 005

info@streakybayrealty.com.au
www.streakybayrealty.com.au
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Employment Employment
MILLERS AUTO

Light vehicle mechanic needed ASAP
Contact Callan on 0428 011 099

DRIFT CAFE STREAKY BAY

Front Of House All Rounder
If you want to join our team, contact 0477 008 669
or driftstreakybay@gmail.com

STREAKY BAY HOTEL MOTEL

Streaky Bay Hotel is seeking bar staff.
Please phone 8626 1008 or email
admin@streakybayhotel.com.au 

ELLIOTTS BAKERY & CAFE

Front-of-house. Barista experience preferred.
Drop your CV into the Bakery
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O P E N I N G  H O U R S

C O U N C I L  O F F I C E
9 A M - 5 P M  

P  8 6 2 6  1 0 0 1

V I S I T O R  C E N T R E  
9 A M - 5 P M

P  8 6 2 6  7 0 3 3
( H O U R S  S U B J E C T  T O  C H A N G E )
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